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Comments: I have been a season pass holder at Targhee for 15 years and am in favor of the expansion. The

Targhee area is one that holds many opportunities for enjoying the wilderness setting. I've enjoyed skiing,

snowshoeing, hiking, biking and just enjoying the spectacular views and scenery for many years and hope to

continue. The Tarhgee management has shone to be good custodians of this area and I believe they will

continue. I am looking forward to this expansion to allow broader access and the opportunity to share with many

others who will love this area as myself and family have for many many years. 


